
SCALP TREATMENT
PROTOCOL

TRAINING CENTER

Before beginning this treatment protocol, please read the “Getting 

Started” documents to familiarize yourself with the InterX 1000 

and the treatment methods.

Use the comb attachment 

electrode for this application.

Turn the device on and select the 

desired preset and intensity. For 

the first 1-2 treatments, use 

setting one or two.

Place the electrode onto the area 

around the anterior hairline to set 

the intensity. This ensures that 

you have good skin contact for the 

initial sensation to be correct. 

Scan and Target



Anterior hairline Posterior Hairline

Scalp treatment helps reduce 
neuropathic pain. If the pain 
originates on the right side of 
the body, for example, in the 
right hand, you can treat the left 
side of the head in the scalp. In 
other words, the right side of 
the brain controls the left side 
of the body and vice versa. 

Areas in the scalp that are sharp 
or more tender must be treated 
more. This is the area of the 
brain most affected. Some of the 
worst pain is reduced by 
treatment in the scalp using the 
comb electrode. Suggested time 
of treatment is 10-15 minutes.

Make sure you maintain good 
contact between the comb 
electrode and the skin on the 
scalp when treating over the 
scalp, covering the whole scalp 
in columns and moving slowly. P
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Target

Target those points where you feel stronger stimulation. 

Target any sensitive points for 1 minute each. You may 

need to reduce the intensity while treating these points. 

Continue like this until the whole scalp has been scanned 

and active points targeted. 

You may have a delayed sensation, in which case it will be 

necessary to hold the comb in one spot for 10 seconds 

before the stimulation penetrates the scalp. This delayed 

response will shorten with subsequent treatments.

Comb the electrode very 

slowly through your hair 

two or three times from 

the anterior hairline to 

the posterior hairline. 
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